
Village of Alvo 
135 Main St Alvo, Ne 68304 

Phone: (402)781-9201 
villageofalvo@outlook.com 

Mailing Po Box 408  
Eagle Ne, 68347 

 

The Board of Trustees of the Village of Alvo has an open Trustee position that needs to be filled.  All 
letters of interest for the open trustee position should be submitted via email, postal mail, or 
placed in the village drop box in the vestibule of the village hall.  Only letters of interest received at 
the office on or before 12:00pm on December 3rd will be considered.  Letters of interest will be 
reviewed and voted upon at the next regular meeting of the board of Trustees at 7:30pm on 
December 3rd. 

 

Thank you, 

Kristina Stoki, Clerk/Treasurer – Village of Alvo 
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